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With the exception of the June/July 2020 and the February/March 2021 issues 
(production of both of these issues was affected by lockdown rules at the time) the 
production of the Bentley Bugle Community and Church News has continued on a bi-
monthly basis over the past year, with a reduced number of pages due to the smaller 
amount of copy received.  
The June/July 2020 issue was cancelled and the February/March 2021 issue was only 
published on the Parish Council website as well as being distributed electronically to our 
contributors and to our distribution volunteers. 
There was a large reduction in advertising income which was only slightly offset by the 
reduced printing costs but this has been improved recently due to the efforts of Peter 
Day our advertising manager. Peter has also taken on the Treasurer post. 
  
We are always willing to offer space to advertisers in the Bentley area and to those 
offering services to Bentley residents.  
 
The aim of the Bugle is to keep parishioners informed of Church activities and the 
activities of the many Clubs and Societies in the village. 
 
We would like to thank all our contributors, who provide all the information for each 
issue of the Bugle; please keep up the good work!  Our thanks also to the volunteers 
who deliver the Bugle to all the properties in the village. 
 
The Bugle can be accessed online via the Parish Council web site 
www.bentleypc.onesuffolk.net   
 
Robin Owen 
 
Editor 
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